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The Windsor Road upgrade was a great event for our area, but the fact that Showground Road
was not widened as well just created another bottleneck at the junction of these 2 roads and other
roads leading onto these.

Baulkham Hills and surrounding suburbs has heen neglected for far too long and with the
Government cpening up new shopping centres and new housing estates we desperately need a
decent transport system to cater for our area. Labour areas would not be asked to put up with
the transport system we have to endure, you would probably have rioting in the streets.



